Hello Everyone,

Due to the sudden and unexpected passing of Fr. Tom, we have decided to postpone the Cohort 9 Meeting, which was scheduled for tomorrow, Tuesday, November 10th.


Also with the upcoming holidays, it is not likely that we will have a meeting before sometime in January - possibly the second Tuesday in January - January 12, 2021.  Please pencil in that date for now.   It is our hope and our prayer that a new Pastor will be appointed to the Incarnation-St. James Parish by that time.

Prayerfully,


Nina Gowaty
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